
Dairy Science Girls’ Hostel organized Freshers’ Welcome on 19th September 2015  

With the purpose of strengthening cordial relationship amongst hostellers, a 

“Freshers’ Welcome” was organized by all senior batch girl students at Dairy 

Science Girls’ Hostel on 19th September, 2015 (Saturday).  The event was made 

memorable by gracious presence of Dr. J. B. Prajapati, Principal and Dean, SMC 

College of Dairy Science, AAU, Anand. Dairy Science Faculty members, Dr. J. P. 

Prajapati (Rector / Professor & Head, DDPO), Ms. Jarita Mallik (Assistant Rector, 

Girls’ Hostel), Dr. Sreeja (Assistant professor, DM Department), Dr. Smitha 

(Assistant professor, DC Department), Ms. Komal Patel (Assistant Professor, DT 

Department), Mr. Istiyak Chauhan (Assistant Rector, Munshi Hostel) and Alka 

Ramanuj (Assistant Warden) attended the event. The programme was beautifully 

organized that witnessed warm welcome of freshers into Dairy Science family 

along with many creative outputs from both seniors and new comers, which 

included Rangoli, poster and decorations, cultural event as well as  experience 

sharing. At the end all faculty members and students had dinner together and 

enjoyed the evening with Garba. 

  


